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TO: Jesse Bacon, Superintenden
Adrienne Usher, Assistant Superintendent

FROM: Althea Hurt, HR Director c#@\/
DATE: September 12, 2024
RE: ltem for the September Board Meeting - Request to Increase AP Extended Days

Mr. Dominic McCamish, Principal of Specialized Programs, is requesting to increase the
extended days for the Assistant Principal from ten(10) to twenty-three (23) for the
2024-2025 school year. This addition of extended days would be consistent with the
other high school assistant principals and would allow the administration at
BAC/Riverview/SM to continue to support the needs of each of their students. GMA
(Title 1 Part D Subpart 2) funds will be utilized to pay for the additional extended days.

Attachment: Memo from Principal McCamish
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TO: Althea Hurt and Lisa Lewis
FROM: Dominic McCamish- Principal of Specialized Programs
DATE: September 9, 2024

RE: GMAP funds for Assistant Principal Extended Days for the 2024-2025 school year

REQUEST: | am requesting to allocate GMAP (Title 1 Part D Subpart 2) funds to pay for our
Assistant Principal (Chadwick Golladay) to work 13 additional extended days during the
2024-2025 school year.

e Currently the BAC/Riverview Assistant Principal works 10 extended days. The additional
13 days would put them at 23 extended days.

e The other High School Assistant Principals in the district work 23 extended days. This
will allow our High School Assistant Principal's position to be equitable with the other
High School Assistant Principal positions.

e These additional Assistant Principal extended days will allow us to develop, implement,
and continue systems of support to ensure all BAC/ROC/SM students are successful. It
will also allow the Assistant Principal to be present during the summer school dates that

are required by DJJ and KECSAC.

Please feel free to reach out to me for additional information.

Tincerely,

Dominic McCamish
Principal of Specialized Programs
Bullitt County Public Schools



